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Flood Control &
: Water Conservation

October 11, 2011

Notice of Upcoming Construction Work

62" Street between Vallejo Street and San Pablo Avenue
Dear resident and property owner,

Alameda County Flood Control and Water Conservation District (District) will be constructing flood
control storm drain improvements along 62" street. This drainage improvement will minimize the
potential for flooding in the vicinity of San Pablo Avenue and 62" Street. This portion of the
improvement is the final phase of the overall storm drain improvements that started last year from the
Bay through the City of Emeryville.

A public information meeting will be held on October 20, 2011, at 7:00 PM, at Ralph Hawley Middle
School, located at 1275 61 Street. At the meeting, District staff will provide construction information
such as parking restrictions, potential lane/road closure, and address any concerns you may have. The
following construction information is provided for reference:

Anticipated Construction Schedule
<+ Start date: October 24, 2011

% Estimated duration: Up to seven weeks, subject to change due to weather and unforeseen conditions
¢ Construction hours: 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM, Mondays thru Fridays. No work on weekends.

During Construction

% The storm drain improvements will be along the north side of 62" Street by the curb and gutter.

% Parking along both sides of 62™ Street, between Vallejo Street and San Pablo Avenue, will be
restricted for the entire construction duration to provide construction staging area. Parking is
allowed on all side streets.

% Access to driveways may be temporarily restricted to accommodate open trenching, reconstruction
of curb and gutter, and asphalt concrete trench paving. Driveway access during non-construction
hours will be maintained at all times.

s Local traffic will be maintained.

If you have any questions about this project, please contact:

Terrence Boyd (Project Inspector) : (510) 385-2460
Darrel Davis (Contractor’s Project Coordinator) : (925) 525-2829
Manny Machado (On Site Superintendent) : (925) 525-1558



